Our Vision:

TO STRIVE FOR EXCELLENCE



Our Mission:

TO GROW, LOVE AND LEARN FOLLOWING JESUS

Wednesday 20th June

Pebble Painting Workshop

Dear Parents,

After school from 3.15-4.30pm on Tuesday 17th July we will be running a Pebble Painting Workshop as part of our project on The Ark. It is for children and their families to attend and enjoy painting together, whilst learning about some amazing creatures. All we ask is a £1 donation per pebble which will go to Chester Zoo's Conservation Charity- Act for Wildlife. Once the Pebbles are all painted we are going to display them in the school grounds.

Please fill out the reply slip below and return it to the school office.

Thank you

Miss Reid Assistant Head









Pebble Painting Workshop

lame of child(ren):	
· ·	
:lass(es)	

Number of adults attending



A Voluntary Academy Sherbourne Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 5EW t: 0151 355 2047 f: 0151 355 3821 w: stbernardsrc.co.uk e: admin@stbernards. cheshire.sch.uk Principal: Mr A. T. Moor BEd (hons) AST NPQH NLE Head of School: Steve Jevons BA (hons)







SYCO[®]



